High School Supplies 2015 - 2016

Please plan to send your high school student to school on the first day with a pen,
pencil, and a notebook. Teachers will discuss any additional supply requirements
with students on the first day of class.

If you would like more information prior to August 13, HS student schedules will
be visible on Skyward Family Access on or after July 27t. Once you view that
schedule and know the names of your student’s teachers, you may also do one of the
following:

1. Check your student’s teachers’ websites. You may access these through the
Quick Link, Staff Websites, on the District website (www.geneseoschools.org).
Not every teacher has a website, but some teachers use this tool and list their
required supplies on their website.

2. Email your student’s teachers and ask for their supply lists. You may access
teachers via email through the DIRECTORY tab on the District website.

Please be advised, however, that while many teachers do check email and possibly
update their website over the summer, they are not required to do so. All teachers
will be back to school on Tuesday, August 11t and will be checking email at that
time.

Thank you.



